Jeff Derouen Executive Director Public Service Commission 211 Sower Boulevard Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

RECEIVED

NOV 1 6 2010

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

Dear Mr. Derouen,

I am writing to you about the proposed increase in the sewer rate by HillRidge Facilities. I hope you would closely scrutinize their request.

I wish to intervene in the issue of a sewer rate increase for HillRidge. They have made application for a sewer rate increase. On the attached letter you can see they want to raise the flat rate by \$8.39 and institute a surcharge of \$11.19. This \$19.58 total increase raises our sewer charges on each bill 81%. This type of rate change is inflated and outrageous.

Please consider denying their request for such a large rate hike.

Thank You,

JOHN A. HAYES 4200 San Marcos Rd. Louisville, KY 40299 HillRidge Resident

John A. Hayes